
 

 
 

Dear Parents and Caregivers 
School Reports 

Due to COVID-19 the normal Semester One reports have been changed to cover 

home/school learning. The reports will contain comments on English and Mathematics and a 

General comment. Reports will be going home at the end of this semester. 

 

Parent Teacher Interviews 

This semester parent teacher interviews due to COVID-19 will be a telephone interview with 

your child’s teacher.  Parents are requested to book a time on the paperwork that will be 

sent home later this term. 

 

Jumpstart Parent Meeting 

Due to COVID-19 the Jumpstart Parent Meeting will not be held this term. 

 

Uniforms 

Parents please make sure your child has enough warm clothing for the cold weather. 
 

Canteen 

Canteen will be Opening on Monday 15th June. Menu & Price List is on the School App. 
 

Change of Addresses-Mobile Phone Numbers 

Parents need to update all changes with the school.  This supports communication with the 

school, staff and parents, especially in emergency situations. 
 

Changes to Travel Arrangements 

Parents are reminded that any changes to afternoon bus or pickups of your child, you need to 

contact the school. Students can be confused and staff need to be able to support with this. 

This includes if you are running late to pick up your child, please ring the school to let us 

know.   
 

Parents  

We appreciate your assistance with the following: 

Water Bottles: Please insure your child has a water bottle each day. Bottles may be refilled. 

At this stage all bubblers are out of use for drinking from. 

Health Advise: If your child is unwell, please keep them at home.  

Visiting the school: If you need to come onto the school site, please make your visit as brief 

as possible. Please use email or phone to contact the school or teacher. 

Drop Off and Pick Up: Please remain in your vehicle when dropping off or picking up your 

child/children. 

Social Distancing: We ask that parents remember social distancing outside the school 

grounds. 
 

Pallamallawa Public School 
Newsletter 11th June 2020                 Principal: Mrs Julie Schwartz 


